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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2024 3:03 PM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: FW: Mt.Decatur/Cashman

Anna, Please add the below email as public comment exhibit.  Thank you.   
 
Regards,  
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning  
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org 
TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  

 
From: Elizabeth Blau <mamabearofg@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2024 1:42 PM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Mt.Decatur/Cashman 
 
I am Elizabeth Blau.  I have been a Gales Ferry resident for 30 years and 5 month. 
I love this area. I love the beauty and the peacefulness of this area. 
I'd like to go on record as a tax paying resident  whom vehemently opposes  the Cashman rock 
quarry  coming to fruition!!!!!!! 
 I don't want the potential health ramifications. 
I don't want the noise. 
I don't want traffic and it WILL affect traffic. I remember what it was like with the Dow Chemical trucks.  It 
definitely bogged down traffic.  To say it won't is seriously being in denile. 
Last but not least, my home is my primary nest egg in life.  I can't afford my property value to go down 
because of a  industrial site in operation where it has no business being. 
I have been attending the public hearings.  Im FRUSTRATED that the time is taken up predominantly by 
the oppositions experts.  We the people need an equal opportunity to have our voices heard. 
May Thursday November 21st public hearing allow us that. 
Thank you. 
Elizabeth Blau 
 
 
 


